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Stephanie Pouliot

From: John and Pat < >
Sent: August 14, 2024 7:44 PM
To: Stephanie Pouliot
Subject: B07/2024WL comments/questions for August 28 meeting

Good evening, 

I am a concerned citizen who is interested in this application for consent and will be attending the meeting on August 
28. 
I am located at 17 Ellis Street, which is located across the creek from the Mill street lots.  
We experience flooding every spring and after heavy rains. The flooding can cover an extensive area at the bottom of 
my lot. Muskrats also cause erosion and damage in this area.   
I have lived in this same house for over 50 years and am concerned that any changes to the property across the creek ie. 
retaining walls, would cause the flooding and damage to become more severe and want assurance that no changes like 
this would be approved or allowed.   
I look forward to attending the meeting to obtain more information.  

Sincerely, 
Patricia Wilson 
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Stephanie Pouliot

From: Douglas McMaster < >
Sent: August 16, 2024 9:20 AM
To: Stephanie Pouliot
Subject: B07/202WL RE: Transfer of land from 141 Mill ST. to 135 Mill ST.

The only concern I have is with this is the people at 135 Mill St., as they put his structures on other peoples 
properties or right on the property line . 
Their 2 sheds are over the property line and another one is on the line .  
I am ok with this transfer , but please let them know I DO NOT want to see any type of structure on or near my 
property line . 
 
 
Thank You 
Douglas McMaster 
E MAILS ARE  NOT CHECK ON A REGULAR BASIS 
IF A RESPONSE IS NEEDED  IMMEDIATELY 
PLEASE CALL ME A.S.A.P .  
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